
14. RECOGNITION OF PAST BOARD MEMBERS 
  

Officer responsible Author 
Community Advocate Barbara Ford 

Corporate Plan Output:  Shirley/Papanui Community Board  

 
As a result of the recent local body elections one member from the previous term is no longer a 
current Board member.  
 
It is considered appropriate that there should now be a formal recognition for the efforts on behalf of 
the community of Sally Thompson.  To this end officers have drafted a certificate which will 
acknowledge the appreciation of her efforts. 
 
To complete the formality it is suggested that the Board formally resolve to acknowledge the work of 
the past member, and a suitable opportunity be taken to present the certificate and to convey the 
community’s appreciation. 

 
 Recommendations: That the Board resolve to extend its appreciation, on behalf of the citizens of 

the Shirley/Papanui Community, to past member Sally Thompson. 


